
Attention parents of 6th graders:   
 
 
In the coming weeks your 6th grader will be 
selecting a foreign language class.  This class will 
follow them to high school.  Their choices will be 
Spanish, French, and German.  Please watch the 
following link for more information. 

 
https://youtu.be/nJjjhRuYNsI 
 

https://youtu.be/nJjjhRuYNsI

